

February 16

Dear EEM Friend.

I want to thank you for your partnership in the mission and ministry of EEM in 2020. What an unforgettable year for all of us, and for so many different reasons. Most of us would probably say we wouldn't want to relive 2020. But God took what Satan meant for evil, and he turned it to good, as he always does.

Enclosed is our Impact Report for 2020. Thanks to you, we were able to say yes to the record number of requests we received. 1,330,826 people were given God's Word in their native language! And as we know from experience, they will share the Bibles they received with others.

Because of favorable exchange rates and paper prices, and due to supply and demand, we were able to hold our expenses down while at the same time providing a record number of books. Thanks to faithful ministry partners like you, we also experienced a record year for donations. We now have projects underway that typically would not be pursued this time of year. Thank you!

We always seek to be good stewards of the resources God supplies us, and this year was no exception. As you will see, 85 cents of every dollar goes out the door in our mission and ministry efforts.

You are making this possible by your faithful partnership in praying for and giving to this work of God's we call EEM. Thank you!

If I can ever serve you in any way, please give me that opportunity. May our God continue to make you ever aware of His countless blessings in your life.

Because of Jesus,

T. Dirk Smith Vice President